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Kathy Cooper

Tim Brennan <tibrennan@hotmail.com>

Sent; Friday, November 8, 2019 9:49 AM NOV -8 2019
To: IRRC
Subject: Proposed Overtime Rule Expansion Independent Regulatory

Review Commission

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear PA Independent Commission,

Message below

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Final Form Regulation submitted.

i received this from my Chamber of Commerce. | am all for the changes. People deserve a living wage.

Thank you for considering my views on this important matter.

Sincerely,

Tim Brennan

102 Shewell Ave

Doylestown, PA 18901
tibrennan@hotmail.com



